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Dear Brethren in Christ and Friends,
“For thou art my lamp, O LORD: and the LORD will lighten my darkness” II Samuel 22:29.  Thank the Lord for 
His guidance.
Praise the Lord for Who He is and for His doings.  We have been on the road visiting churches, sharing what 
the Lord has been doing through us and what He has placed in our hearts to do next to expand the ministry 
among the deaf.
Thank the Lord for each church that is involved in reaching people for Christ in the USA and around the 
world.  Thank you for your partnership with us.
We are also grateful to the Lord for our Mission Board, Baptist International Missions, Inc. (BIMI).  Sometimes 
I wonder how they accomplish so much to help us missionaries around the world with a small number of 
people working in the offices.  We are blessed with their help while on furlough and even more when we are on 
the mission field.
We had a meeting with our president, Dr. David Snyder, Vice President Dr. J. B. Godfrey, and Field Directors 
to share about our next step to expand the ministry by starting a new deaf church and a deaf school in a jungle 
town in Peru.  We will reach several communities around a bigger town.  Their response was amazing.  They 
saw the Lord’s leading; they were excited and unanimously voted to support our decision.
As we share with our supporting churches, pastors and members have encouraged us greatly.  Their response 
reaffirms our precious Lord’s leading in our lives.
Thank the Lord for our church and ministries in Guayaquil, Ecuador.  Pastor Dennis and the team are working 
hard.  They just had the annual Bible Conference with a great turnout and wonderful response from the church 
people.  Pastor Dennis added a new route to bring more deaf people to church.  They continue to support 
missionaries, etc.  Our deaf schoolteachers are applying themselves to teach the deaf students with the goal of 
reaching the students for Christ.
Thank you for your faithful support.  To have a Christian deaf school is very costly, but it is a needed tool to 
reach the school age deaf young people.  They understand the Gospel faster because they have Bible class every 
day before any other subject.  Praise God!
Thank the Lord two more deaf young people will be graduating from our high school this year.  Both of them 
want to continue their training for the ministry.  They started school from scratch without a language and with 
other emotional problems.  Our wonderful Lord is the God of miracles.
Now we are praying for additional support to start the new deaf church and a new deaf school in the jungle 
and continue helping the deaf school in Ecuador.
While traveling in the US we have been leading people to Christ as well.  We pray the Lord will use us to bring 
souls to Him wherever we are.
Thank the Lord for His protection and provision.  God has used many of you in our lives.  Please continue to 
partner with us until the trumpet sounds.
Serving our great King together,

Raymond, Anita and Paul Bradley


